
 

 
 
1 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Please see below final details and reminders: 

• Students should wear their own clothes on Monday into school 
• They need to arrive at school at 08:30 as usual 
• They must NOT HAVE THEIR PHONES with them! 
• They should either bring a packed lunch with them, in disposable packaging, or they can 

buy food in The Observatory at Break 1 (10:55-11:25) 
• Students who have Free School Meals will be provided with a packed lunch 
• Here’s the link to the Kit List again 
• Please can students bring swimwear (not on the kit list) which will be useful for some of 

the water-based activities 

Best wishes, and looking forward to having fun next week! 
 
Mr A Smith 
Head of Year 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/PGL-Kit-List-UK.pdf

